## Newsletter 2:1 11 December 2015

## **Dear Beef Genomics Program Participant**

Clarification on the number of animals to be tested, Newsletter 2 refers;

## **Unprecedented drought**

The unprecedented drought that we are experiencing is going to make it difficult for many producers to AI animals as is requested in your plan this season. As with all hurdles we need to work out a practical way to overcome this hurdle. If you are unable to do an AI program this year then it is not a catastrophe. However, you will need to put yourself in a position to see if you can do it in the next year's breeding season (winter or summer). Your principles need to remain the same however ie;

- Choose the cows that will be part of the genomics program this year
- Identify the weaners that you intend to send to the feed station (preferably 12, of which 6 will be slaughtered for data collection, and 6 will return to the farm.)
- If your society plan is to slaughter 6 weaners ensure that you identify the 5 6 that will be slaughtered

## Email Powered By everlytic

This email was sent to office@agribsa.co.za on **14-12-2015** by **AgriBSA** 54a Main Road, Irene Centurion, Gauteng, 0062

**AgriBSA** is intended for opt in communication only. If you feel this email is unsolicited please <u>report it</u> to us.